
 

November 2023 

Year 5 and Year 6 Student Stationery Requirements for 2024 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

To help your child be prepared for Year 5 / Year 6 for 2024, could you please ensure they are equipped with the below 
items at the beginning of Term 1, 2024. The Bluetooth mouse, listed below, is essential in order for students to have 

the best experience with our digital platforms, especially as students transition to 1:1 laptops. 
 

   Pencil case – practical in size 
   3 blue pens, friction eraser type work well (each term) 

   3 red pens, friction eraser type work well (each term) 

   3 black pens, friction eraser type work well (each term) 
   6 HB pencils (each term) 

   Highlighters – 2 different colours 

   2 glue sticks (each term) 
   30cm wooden or plastic ruler  

   Scissors 

   Barrel pencil sharpener (no electric sharpeners) 
   1 Eraser (each term) 

   Coloured pencils 

   Headphones or ear buds 
   Stylus Pen  

   Bluetooth mouse – please note there is no USB port on the Surface Go’s so you cannot plus a dongle into it. A      

       Bluetooth mouse is a must. 
   Good quality compass (drawing circles) 

   Protractor  

   2 regular boxes of tissues 
 
Please note that glitter pens, liquid paper, metal or flexible rulers and permanent markers are not permitted.  

Please ensure that all items are labelled.  
 
Library  
Your child will need a library bag in order to borrow library books. Library bags can be purchased from the Uniform Shop. 

 
Regards, 

Stage 3 Teachers 


